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POLICE STATIONS — OPENING TIMES 

2772. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Minister for Police and Emergency Services 

Which police stations, if any, reduced their opening times to the public between January 2005 to August 2007 
and what were the details and reasons in each case? 

Mr J.C. KOBELKE replied: 

The responses required for these questions would take a significant amount of time to collate. Police Stations 
may be required vary opening times due to operational or safety reasons. The Commissioner of Police has 
advised he is not prepared to divert valuable resources away from core policing activities to provide a response.  
 


